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HPD Fondren Police Station
The new Fondren Police Station will be located at 8605 Westplace Drive.  Located on the city’s southwest side, the Fondren Patrol Division serves more than 124,000 residents and encompasses an area of about 16 square miles.    

Houston City Council approved $6.3 million to build the new station, which is projected to be completed by August, 2011.  The facility will incorporate the LEED™ Green Building standards and will be LEED™ certified.  The LEED™ certification system verifies the building was designed and constructed with attention to energy savings, water efficiency, and CO2 emissions.  Construction will be overseen by the Houston General Services Department.
The police station will house 176 officers and civilians assigned to Fondren patrol, as well as officers from the Investigative First Responder (I.F.R.) Division.  The officers will have access to a gym facility and separate men’s and women’s down rooms.  In order to reduce the amount of time officers are out of service on minor arrests, the station will also feature a jail lock-up for class C prisoners.  A community meeting room will be available to help facilitate open lines of communication between officers and residents.

The facility will be equipped with a large emergency generator, an ice machine, and hurricane supplies, which will allow HPD to continue serving the community in the event of a natural or man-made disaster.
